
Proceedings of the Regular Monthly Meeting 

Village of Rudolph Board of Trustees 

March 8th, 2022 

The meeting was called to order by the Board President, Bruce Kniprath at 6:00pm 

p.m. The meeting was opened by reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Present: Trustees Ziebell, Larsen, Steinle, VanAsten, and Clerk Kelnhofer 

Zibelle made a motion to pass January minutes as corrected. VanAsteen seconded. Motion  

Carried. 

 

Old Business 

 Scrap Pickup: May 14th from 8:00am to 11:00am. Kniprath makes a motion to do a scrap 

pickup on may 14th. Larsen seconded. Motion carried 

 Industrial Park lot prices: Steinle contacted Brian Slinkman and updated prices per acre. 

We’ll advertise and list the available lots with a relater for 6 months to a year and see if 

there is any interest. Steinle makes a motion to list these lots with Brian Slinkman for 

one year, we will add it to the website with the condition that anyone with inquires will 

need to go directly through Brian and not the board. Larsen seconded. Motion carried 

 Park Lot Sales: Ziebelle makes a motion to advertise one of the lots by the park and 

upon purchase, buyer has one year to build a single resident on the lot. Larsen seconded  

Motion carried. 

 

 

 

New Business 

 Public Comment Q&A: The board was given a pamphlet to read over in regards to the 

agenda. 

 Sewer: NO FLUSHABLE WIPES. Clogged pipes in sewers can be traced back to your 

residence and you can be held responsible for damage. New sewer computer is here 

and Jared has the laptop to be able to remotely monitor the sewer system from his 

home. Kniprath will put this on the agenda for next month.  

 Street Lights: VanErt will have lights shipped by 

 Tree is down next to the hall: Rich and Nellie Larsen have taken down the tree and will 

transplant a new tree before Country Christmas 2022. 

 Warning Siren: Village of Rudolph is responsible for siren repairs. 



 Hartjes Avenue: There is a large foot dip on the east side of the road.  

 Generator: The lift station on HWY C is not starting on its own. Larry Hartjes restarts the 

lift station once a week. 

 Street Lights: The lights still have not been fixed. 

Correspondence 

 DOT: In the near future, from 2nd street north to HWY P, road will be torn 

up and resurfaced and widened both shoulders 2 feet and 6.25” of asphalt.  

 

Bills 

 Ziebelle moves to pay bills. Larsen seconded. Motion carried 

 Ziebelle motions to adjourn the meeting @ 7:20pm. Larsen seconded. 

motion carried 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Ashley Kelnhofer/ Village Clerk 

 


